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Dear PIL Stakeholders,                                                                                         31th January 2024 
 
 
Notice of Company Name Change - PIL Shipping Malaysia Sdn. Bhd. (1026474-D) 
 
 
We are excited to announce a significant milestone in our company and to inform you that, we 
are officially changing our company name from PACIFIC SELATAN AGENCY SDN. BHD. to PIL 
SHIPPING MALAYSIA SDN. BHD. (1026474-D). 
 
This decision reflects our commitment to adapt and evolve with the ever-changing business 
landscape while maintaining the high standards and values that our company is known for. 
 
Please take note of the following key details related to this change: 

1. Effective Date: The new company name, PIL SHIPPING MALAYSIA SDN. BHD. 
(1026474-D), will officially take effect on 1st March 2024. All business activities and 
communications from this date forward will be carried out under the new name. 

2. Logo and Branding: Along with the name change, our logo and branding will also be 
updated to reflect the new identity of PIL SHIPPING MALAYSIA SDN. BHD. (1026474-D). 
This change will be implemented across all our communication channels, marketing 
materials, and official documents. 

3. Legal and Regulatory Compliance: We want to assure all stakeholders that this change 
has been duly registered with the appropriate authorities, and we are in full compliance 
with all legal and regulatory requirements. 

4. Website and Email Addresses: Our website URL is www.pilship.com, and email 
addresses will be modified to follow the format: e.g employeename@branch.pilship.com.  
Any correspondence using the old domain will be automatically redirected for a seamless 
transition. 

5. Contact Information: Our primary contact information, such as phone numbers and office 
addresses, remain unchanged.  

6. Finance & Administrators: The persons in charge and processes of finance and 
administration will remain unchanged. 

7. Business Hours and Operations: Day-to-day operations, including business hours, days 
of operation, as well as our contractual agreements, remain unchanged. 

 
We appreciate your understanding and support during this transition period. Our commitment to 
providing excellent products/services and maintaining strong relationships with our stakeholders 
remains unwavering. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this name change, please feel free to contact 
our corporate team at inquiry@my.pilship.com  
 
 
Thank you. 
 

PIL SHIPPING MALAYSIA SDN. BHD.                                           


